WAR PRODUCTION BOARD

41/ Interstate Building
Kansas City 6, Missouri

IN REPLY REFER TO:

May 6, 1944

Mr. Forrest C. Allen

Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Phog:

I received your letter of May 4, after
I received several days vacation, regarding the new
chlorinator for the swimming pool.

I talked to Harry Neal this morning and
he stated that they had received approval and thatl
that he had telked to you long distance Friday,
Mey 5. I am glad that this was taken care of.

With kindest personal regards, I remain

Sincerely yours,

Mﬂ,ﬂﬂ#‘/
Charles B. Shaeffer
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